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NEWS 
First Sunday of Lent                             06 March 2022 

PARISH OFFICE ARRANGEMENTS: Until we have an Administrator in place, the Office will be open Monday, Wednesday and 
Friday between 10.00am - 2.30pm.   
(Also Tuesday and Thursday 10.00am - 12Noon when possible, but don’t rely on it.) 
  
SATURDAY MASS AND DEVOTIONS: From next Saturday (12 March) Saturday Mass etc returns to Northolt as the regular venue. 
  
SPUC(Society for the Protection of Unborn Children) WHITE FLOWER APPEAL  
TODAY: Thank you for your contributions, we will publish the total next week. 

****************************************************************************** 

KEEPING LENT 
  

STATIONS OF THE CROSS: Our corporate Stations of the Cross will be at: 
St BERNARD’S: Thursdays at 7.30pm, following Mass at 7.00pm. 
St GABRIEL’S: Fridays at 10.30am, following Mass at 10.00am. 
Of course you can come to church anytime to make private Stations of the Cross in Lent. Remember, the door code to St Bernard’s is 
C8645. St Gabriel’s is open as advertised whilst we have no Administrator in place. 
  
LENTEN ALMS: This year we will be collecting Lenten Alms for the Cardinal’s Lent Appeal. Cardinal Vincent writes: “This year 
celebrates 10 years of Caritas Westminster, supporting both local and diocese-wide charitable concerns working with the most deprived, 
restoring hope and enabling people to lead a life of dignity and worth.” 
See the posters in church with QR code for donations; envelopes for gift-aided offerings; a dedicated wall box in each church. 
Collections on Ash Wednesday and Holy Thusday will be for Lenten Alms. 
  
CAFOD FAMILY FAST DAY FRIDAY 11 MARCH 2022: Lent Appeal from CAFOD, the Catholic agency for oversees 
development. Have a simple meal on this day and donate the proceeds to support CAFOD project to provide training to families in 
growing and making healthy food. Your small act of charity will help change the lives of many affected by extreme hunger. See more at 
cafod.org.uk/lent. 
  
LENT RESOUCE FROM THE CHESTERTON SOCIETY: This Lent, receive a Chesterton quote, a brief but powerful 
reflection and a prayer to start your day. Free in your inbox, these Chestertonian reflections will help build your spiritual life. Sign up 
today at https://www.chesterton.org/store/2022-lenten-reflections/  
  
“BEST LENT EVER”:Visit dynamiccatholic.com to sign up for daily inspirational and thoughtprovoking messages and videos for the 
keeping of Lent. 
  
************************************************************************   
HELP UKRAINE EMERGENCY APPEAL: Caritas Westminster together with the Ukrainian Catholic Church in London have sent 
practical details of how we can contribute funds to Ukraine. Please see the poster in church for these details and a QR code to use. 
  
40 DAYS FOR LIFE: 2 March-10 April: See poster in church for more details. Good Counsel Network are running another 40 Days 
for Life campaign this Lent not far from the abortion centre in Ealing, where they already have a regular vigil. During 40 Days for Life 
campaigns 20,728 babies have been saved from abortion, 114 abortion centres have closedown and 229 abortion workers have quit their 
jobs. For other vigils around the Country and the rest of the World see; www.40daysforlife.com 
  
THE SYNODAL PROCESS -  Cardinal Vincent’s Pastoral Letter in October mentioned 
the Synod of Bishops in 2023. It involves a process of listening and sharing 
views of the life of the Church as we gradually move out of the pandemic period. As a diocese we are encouraged to meet in groups in 
order to discus on how united we have found ourselves as a parish or on how we can improve in doing so. Although the diocesan-wide 
listening process has concluded, it would be a good idea to think about the Parish: where it stands as we transition out of the pandemic 
and what we see for the future of the parish. We would like to open our Parish’s listening process on Monday, 14 March,  7.30-
8.30pm, and Saturday, 26 March, 12-1pm, in St Gabriel’s Hall.  Come along to hear more about what this 2 year process means and 
to find how you can share your thoughts. 
  
SOCIETY OF ST VINCENT DE PAUL: (SVP): At Mass on Sunday 3 April representatives of Westminster SVP will be with us to 
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talk about refounding the SVP in our parish. With good local and diocesan support the idea is to give a safe and sustainable structure for 
parishioners to volunteer time and talents to meet local needs, visiting and support of the vulnerable and lonely. More info. soon. 
Questions to Fr James. 
  
SUMMARY PARISH ACCOUNTS FOR 2021: Displayed in the foyer of each church and posted online is a summary of the parish 
accounts. First, thanks are due to the office team for the detailed work that goes into producing this data. Secondly, inevitably this 
summary might raise questions, especially as areas of income and expenditure get lumped together. If you have any questions at this 
stage, please contact Fr James. A full set of accounts will be available when they are finalized by diocesan H.Q.  The figures show a 
modest recovery of income during 2021, and unremarkable expenditure, reflecting no unusual circumstances. Two big questions remain: 
1) every parish is required to build up a reserve against unforeseen circumstances. We can only modestly do this at present. 2) More and 
more we need resources to put towards mission and sharing and teaching the faith.  
Thank you to everyone for their commitment to material and financial support of the parish and please put all these matters into your 
prayers.  
  
ANNUAL MASS OF THANKSGIVING FOR THE SACRAMENT OF HOLY MATRIMONY: Westminster Cathedral, Sat. 14th 
May at 3pm. The Cardinal invites to this Mass all couples in the diocese who are celebrating their 5th 10th, 25th, 30th, 40th, 50th and 60th (and 
every year over 60) wedding anniversary of Catholic marriage in 2022.  If you are celebrating an anniversary, please give the Parish Office 
the following details: husband and wife’s names, full postal address and email (or telephone number, if no email), date and place of 
Catholic marriage. Information deadline is Sunday 27 March. 
  
MET RECRUITMENT EVENT: At St George’s Sudbury on 24th March at 7.30pm. Those near school leaving age may be 
particularly interested in the Degree Apprenticeship Scheme although opportunities are available for all ages. See poster in church. 

  
JOB OPPORTUNITIES AT BUCHANAN COURT: Buchanan Court are looking for some new staff - Registered Nurses, Care 
Assistants, Kitchen Assistant & Housekeeping Staff. Students, who are only available Part-Time, are also welcome to apply. If you are 
interested, please contact Rohan Mathew at rohan.mathew@careuk.com. 
DIOCESAN LOURDES PILGRIMAGE 22-29 JULY: The Pilgrimage Office writes to us as follows:  In ongoing planning for this, 
the first Westminster Diocesan Pilgrimage to Lourdes since the Coronavirus pandemic began, it is important to know who intends to 
travel with Westminster Diocese and in what capacity.  For this reason, an Expression of Interest Form is available in paper copy 
(attached) or online for completion. Please remember to tick 'Yes' or 'No', and to read and sign the Privacy Statement before returning 
the form, and note, the completion of the form does not constitute a committment to make a booking. An online link can be found via: 
https://forms.rcdow.org.uk/lourdes-pilgrimage-2022-expression-of-interest/ on the Westminster Diocese Pilgrimages webpage.  

  
DIOCESAN HOLY LAND PILGRIMAGE 21-29 NOV 2022: After an absence of a year, the Diocesan Pilgrimage to the Holy Land 
will take place once more this year. Led by Cardinal Nichols and Fr John Farrell OP. Walking in the footsteps of Christ and offering 
hope to Christian communities in the Holy Land, pilgrims will return ready for mission. See poster in church. 
  
CATHOLIC CHILDREN’S SOCIETY THANK YOU FOR CRIB APPEAL: CCS writes to us on receipt of our donation of 
£1535.55: “Thank you so much for your parish’s recent donation. Your support this winter has brought comfort and hope to vulnerable 
children and families in crisis. 
  
MARCH WISH LIST: 
Long life milk (full cream); tinned fruit, tinned rice pudding, custard; small washing powder; men’s toiletries (not deodorant); bars of 
soap; kitchen rolls.  They have plenty of: Baked beans; porridge; pasta; tea; biscuits; large cereals; tinned soup. 
PLEASE KEEP TO THE PREFERRED LIST, THANK YOU. 

  
Of your charity, pray for the souls of those whose anniversaries occur at this time, among them: 

  
Annie Canavan, Catherine Gallagher, John Loughrey, Francis Lau, Sarah Karcher, Ann Brady Kelleher, Gus Simon, Mervyn Steventon, Helena Shelton 
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Support our parish. 

You can make a donation to the parish by scanning the QR code or making a card payment on the card 
machine at the entrance of both of our churches. 


